
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives condolences from the King of Jordan over Sayyid
Sadiq Al-Hakeem's death

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received condolences from the King

of Jordan, Abdullah bin Al-Hussein, on the death of Sayyid Saqdi Sayyid Mohammed Baqir Al-

Hakeem.

Expressing his sadness and affection over Sayyid Sadiq’s departure, calling Allah Almighty to

have his vast mercy upon him, and inspiring Al-Hakeem family with patience and solace.


